

Dear Jonathan,

This one has come to our attention rather late in the day I'm afraid. If it's not too late we'd like to add our objection to that of the CGCA in deploring the proposed loss of the historic scene painting machinery in its original location and also ask that it should be kept in working order and accessible to the public on occasion.

Kind regards,

Hugh Cullum

For:

Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it and all copies from your system. The views expressed herein are those of the BCAAC and not related in any way to Hugh Cullum Architects Ltd. This email and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus, or defect, but it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure this